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Comments: I do not agree with this proposal, and I don't think this is something that can benefit NM. It will harm

wildlife and damage the natural beauty and wonder of the mountain. Also it will creat issues with the traffic and

transportation up and down the mountain, Creating problems for locals. 

The mountain is beautiful and naturally engaging enough as is. You don't need to try and make it an Immersive

experience when it already is. It will just damage the natural beauty and wonder. 


